

ROBERT ALLEN
DIRECTOR
STREETS & ROADS

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jim Gray, Mayor

Urban County Council

FROM:

Rob Allen

Rob Allen, Director

Division of Streets & Roads

DATE:

October 30, 2018

RE:

REQUEST COUNCIL AUTHORIZATION TO CERTIFY C&R ASPHALT, AS A

SOLE SOURCE VENDOR FOR PURCHASE OF DELIVERY OF BULK COLD MIX.

We are requesting the approval of C&R Asphalt, as the sole source provider, for the purchase of bulk delivery of cold mix. The purchase is to repair potholes and roadway cuts throughout the winter months. This material stockpile is also shared with the Division of Water Quality sewer line maintenance section.

Thank you,

RA/tr

cc:

File Copy

G:\Administration\Bluesheet\2018 C&R Asphalt Cold Mix.doc

